
 

 

SPECIAL COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � MARCH 4, 2002 
 
 
 PRESENTATION � MS ADELE FREEMAN AND MR. GARY WILKINS 
 WITH RESPECT TO THE BARTLEY SMITH GREENWAY 
 AND THE GRANGER GREENWAY 
 (BUDGET SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING OF FEBRUARY 7, 2002) 
 
 Recommendation 
 
 The Budget Sub-Committee recommends: 
 

That the deputation of Ms. Adele Freeman and Mr. Gary Wilkins, Toronto and Region 
Conservation Authority, be received. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 

Councillor Bernie Di Vona, Chair 


